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PER CURIAM 

 
Natasha Murray of White Hall is appointed to the Committee on the Unauthorized 

Practice of Law for a three-year term to expire on May 31, 2023.  The court thanks Ms. 

Murray for accepting appointment to this important committee. 

The court expresses its gratitude to Billy R. Puterbaugh of Fordyce, whose term has 

expired, for his service to the committee.  


